
California Inland Region 

Installation Dinner for the 2020-21 Officers 

January 11, 2020 

 

   Porsche Club’s California Inland Region will hold an installation dinner for newly 

elected officers on Saturday, Jan. 11, 2020 at Gino’s Italian Restaurant in Lancaster, 

beginning at 6:00 pm. We invite all our members to come together for this first dinner 

event of 2020. Registration opens on Dec. 22, 2019 and will close on Jan. 9, 2020, so 

we can confirm how many people will attend. Please register early on the Motorsport 

Reg website, www.motorsportreg.com. 

   Gino’s has been in business in the Antelope Valley for quite some time, a popular 

place to go for Italian cuisine. Attire for this event is “Porsche casual,” but don’t be afraid 

to dress up if you desire. We encourage all our membership to attend, although after 

funding our 2019 Holiday Party recently, with record-breaking attendance, we’ll need 

attendees to pay their own way for this occasion. 

   This is your club, and we encourage inputs from the members on ideas and activities 

to help make it enjoyable. This could be a drive down your favorite winding road, or a 

trip to a new or different eating establishment. There are also a lot of museums in 

Southern California, as well as the relatively new Porsche Experience Center.  Think 

about what you would like to get out of the club and let us know! 

   The dinner will be held at the Gino’s located at 44960 Valley Central Way, Lancaster, 

CA   93536, near the Lancaster Jethawks baseball stadium known as “The Hanger.” 

http://www.motorsportreg.com/

